
 

San Diego Badminton Club Board of Directors Meeting 
 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES 

Saturday, May 10, 2014 

Balboa Park Activity Center 

11:30am-1:00pm    
 

Board of Directors:    Joe Young  

Ann Gonsalves 

                         Dave Carton  

Maggie Qu 

Ali Viettry 

 

Excused:    MG Muralidhar 

  Paul Miles 

  Rath Sy 

 

Absent:                KC Do 

 

Guests:   none 

            
 

 

 

Approval of Minutes:  

  

Minutes from the March 15, 2014 meeting were approved 6-0. (Paul voted by 

e-mail to approve.) 
  

 

Financial report: 
 

Dave presented a financial report for September 1, 2013 through May 10, 2014. 

Motion by Ann, second by Maggie to approve. Approved 5-0. 
         

 

 

Sunday morning junior program: 
 

  

 Ali reported that the next session will begin May 24, 2014. He will ask Son for 

the gym rental invoice and for the updated list of current students. There are now 

approximately 22 students grouped as 6 beginners, 10 intermediate level and 6 

advanced. Current assistant coaches are Tammy Vu and Shao Yang. Sarun will 

not be participating next session.  
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SDBC Webmaster: 
   

               Joe reported that four or five people were interested in the position, and 

Ann volunteered to contact Amy S. and Saroja M. to obtain estimates of 

the time needed to perform the tasks required. Joe will contact those 

interested to see who is willing and able to do this on a volunteer basis.   

 

 

Adult team trials: 

 

               Dave reported that he and Widya (tournament director) expect only about 

3 matches to be played at one time so approximately six umpires needed. 

They have secured a chiropractor to serve as medical staff. Draw will be 

done one week in advance. After discussion, Joe moved for SDBC to front 

the $300 refundable deposit required with entry for SDBC members 

wishing to enter. Second by Maggie, approved 5-0.  

  

Membership renewal party: 

 

 Joe reported the party went well; there were approximately 20 renewals 

and those who attended enjoyed it. It was discussed that an e-mail 

reminder the week of the event would likely generate higher participation. 

  

Pro-rating memberships during the year: 

 

 In prior e-mails, Paul, Murali and Rath had all been opposed to pro-rating 

membership. After discussion, it was agreed not to pro-rate.  

 

 

 

Next meeting:   Sunday, July 20, 2014 

    11:00am – 12:30 pm 

    Balboa Park Activity Center 

 

  


